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Slay 3rd, 1927,

Hiss Anna r* Grant,
3t, Hilda’s School for Girls, 
Calgary, Alta.

Dear Miss Grant : -
I am to-day in receipt of your 

letter of April .'2nd,with your application for a 
position on the staff of the Department of Mathe­
matics of EoGlll University.

I have sroken to Dr. Murray, 
the head of the Department, and ho tells me that 
the staff is complete for next year. Forever, I 
an forwarding your letter to him in order that he 
may have it on file for reference should any 
vacancy arise.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


